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Toronto East Chinatown Business Association Inc.
590 Gerrard Street East, Toronto, Ontario, M4M Y3
Tel: (416) 274-9548

Toronto and East York Community Council

email: teycc@toronto.ca
phone: 416-392-7033
fax: 416-397-0111

Dear Council,

We are writing in support of the new redevelopment proposal by SmartReit for 629 Eastern Ave.
We’d like to support the film industry and the retention of studio space on the site. We look

forward to visits from our Chinese seniors to the new public access sites on location.

We hope the redevelopment brings good jobs and people who will visit East Chinatown. We

offer delicious restaurants, green grocers, and other businesses, and welcome everyone.

Yours respectfully,
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Sam Wong

President, Business Association



